
    Language Arts...
Students had a great month of activities and performed very well. The Biome projects

were a success, and they even did well going outside to learn pronouns. We are
almost finished with "The Indian in the Cupboard" and will be looking into a book

called "The One and Only Ivan" soon. We will be finishing with Unit 4 on the
environment just before Easter. Congrats to Marek for his progression to the Spelling

Bee Competition! Good luck!

Mathematics...
Students have been learning
much about financial literacy
through one of Mr. Stock's
reward systems known as

"Stock Bucks." Learning how
inflation works, how to save
money, spend money, and

to critically think about
whether or not something is

worth it.

Science...
Students had a really
good time building

boxes for honey and
splitting rocks during

the project. During the
month, students

learned inquiry, mosses,
ferns, and reproductive

plants like pine trees
and flowers.

History...
Students have been

learning a lot about key
players of Poland's past.

We studied about
Boleslaw Chrobry and the

fall and recovery of the
Piast Dynasty. We looked

at the rule of Boleslaw
Krzywousty and life in

Poland under the Piasts.
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